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CLEAN UP 
Just a reminder to students to please clean up your garbage after lunch and break time. There are lots of 
garbage cans and recycling bins to choose from. Do your part and keep Byrne Creek clean! Enjoy your nice 
clean tabletops at lunch and sit beside your friends for a chat -Please refrain from sitting on top of the 
tables. 
 
BASKETBALL SCOREKEEPERS 
Students who signed up with Mr. Shorthouse to score keep basketball games this season please come to 
the large gym at lunch on Monday December 4th to sign up for shifts and review score table duties.  
 
MUSIC AUDITIONS FOR JANUARY DANCE SHOW 
Are you looking for an opportunity to showcase your musical talents? Auditions for singers and musicians 
to perform in the January 2018 Dance Show begin next week! Auditions are next Friday December 8th, 
2017 and Monday December 11th, 2017 in the music room. Sign up and more information IN the VPA 
hallway. TAKE A CHANCE! YOU NEVER KNOW….! 
 
UBC SAUDER SCHOOL OF BUISNESS-Info Session 
Planning on applying to UBC Sauder School of Business. Please attend important info session at lunch 
Tuesday December 5, 2017 in room B110. 
 
GRADE 12 GROUP YEARBOOK PHOTO 
Our yearbook grad group photo is scheduled for Tuesday Dec 5th at 11:30 am.  It is supposed to be sunny 
and clear early next week.  We are doing it Tuesday regardless of the weather so let’s hope for the best.  
 
WOMEN'S SELF-DEFENSE CLUB 
The Women's Self-Defense Club will be meeting this Friday (Dec. 1st) and Dec. 15th in room C106 after 
school (3:15 - 4:30pm).  New members and all fitness levels are always welcome.  Just wear comfortable 
clothes. 
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